
 

Request form  
for Free Shuttle 

   and Free Passes 
 

This summer, Powell Gardens offers a shuttle and a limited amount of free passes to   

qualifying* groups and individuals in part through funding from the Edward A. and 

Beth K. Smith Fund.  The free admission and free shuttle service to Powell Gardens 

departs from the Kauffman Memorial Garden at 4800 Rockhill Road in Kansas City, MO at 11 

a.m. and returns from Powell Gardens to Kauffman at 2 p.m.  

     
 

If you or your organization would like to reserve spots on the shuttle and/or free passes, please fax 

or mail this form to the number at the bottom of this page.   You will receive shuttle and/or admission 

passes by mail.   

 

 I would like to reserve ________ spots on the shuttle.   
 

 I would like to have ________free admission passes.   

 

* To Qualify: please provide a brief statement about what a visit to Powell Gardens would 

mean to you or your group.  This is to let our sponsors know how valuable their gift is. 

 

This is what a visit to the Festival of Butterflies would mean to me/us: 

 

              

 

              

 

              

 

Please make my SHUTTLE reservations for: 

 Saturday, May 28 (Memorial Day 

Weekend) 

 Sunday, May 29 (Memorial Day 

Weekend) 

 Sunday, June 19 (Father’s Day) 

 Saturday, June 25 (Zoo Day) 

 Saturday, July 9 (Paul Messner 

Puppets) 

 Saturday, Aug 6 (Butterfly Festival) 

 Sunday, Aug 7 (Butterfly Festival) 

 

 

 Saturday, Aug 13 (Butterfly Festival) 

 Sunday, Aug 14 (Butterfly Festival) 

 Monday, Sept 5 (Labor Day) 

 Saturday, Sept 10 (Veggie Cook Off) 

 Saturday, Oct 1 (Tractor Show and 

Harvest Festival) 

 

   

 

Name             

 

Organization            



 

 

Address            

 

City       State  Zip    

 
Email             

 

Fax 816-697-2561 Questions? Call 816-697-2600 ext. 225  or email 

lburton@powellgardens.org 

Powell Gardens, Inc.    1609 NW US Highway 50    Kingsville, MO 64061    

www.powellgardens.org 

mailto:lburton@powellgardens.org

